
Dear Water Aerobics Friends,     2/4/2022 

 

 As people are returning to Davis Lake for the season, we know many of you are 
interested in participating in our daily (weekday) water aerobics sessions.  And it looks 
like warm weather is finally here to stay!  So we are trying to organize the classes to 
accommodate everyone who wants to participate. 

 As with last year, we will limit the class size to 10 participants, in the interest of 
allowing everyone to “social distance.”  Two (2) sessions will be held (weather 
permitting, 65 degree or above!) beginning February 7 as follows: 

 

  9:10 am – 10:00 am  

  10: 05 am – 10:55 am 

Jane Patterson (#914) has volunteered to lead the early session, and Teri Parker 
(#513) will lead the later session.  Both sessions will begin promptly at the allotted time, 
and the first 10 participants (including instructor) can join in.  If the class is full when you 
arrive, you are more than welcome to use the deep end for some type of exercise! 

We apologize if this excludes anyone who wants to participate.  But our primary 
concern is providing a safe environment for everyone.  For those of you who have 
overnight guests from time-to-time, please be respectful of the headcount before you 
bring your guests into the pool.   

Finally, please respond to Jane at poolfloater@aol.com or to Teri Parker at 
teriparker10@hotmail.com as to which session you prefer to attend.  This will give us an 
idea of whether or not we need to make adjustments.   We are more than open to 
hearing other solutions if we are still over the total headcount, so feel free to contact 
Teri or Jane with your ideas! 

 Please bring your own noodle for a portion of the class.  And please pass this on 
to anyone who you feel may be interested.  Thanks and Happy Aerobicizing!! 

 

Teri and Jane 


